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I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in 

educating our children.  We have all worked very hard the past four months, 

focusing our efforts on ensuring student learning within a vibrant, Islamic 

environment.  Our students are progressing in their studies and your perseverance 

in checking and signing agendas, checking See Saw messages, ensuring that 

homework is completed, having your children come to school every day on time, 

and working together with your child’s teachers is invaluable to us.  It is the 

process of working together as a team which enables our children to excel in their 

studies.  

High School students have begun their final exams on January20th. Both 

high school and elementary students will be receiving report cards at the end of 

January. High School students will receive their first semester final marks on 

January 29th and Elementary will receive their Term 1 report cards on January 

31st. We hope all our students continue to work hard in ensuring their report card 

marks reflect the dedication and commitment to learning in all subjects.  

It is the process of working together as a team which enables our children to 

excel in their studies. 

Thank you! 

 

Mrs. Nistor 

Principal 

 


